M COBBLESTONES

4
B2 museum

169 Main Street, Greytown
10 February 2022

Greytown Trust Lands Trust
PO Box 16
Greytown

Attention: Phil Holden

Hullo Phil
Development at Cobblestones

You may be aware from broad discussions in the latter part of last year, that we are looking to
carrying out some building work.

This will involve the amalgamation of what are effectively the two farm-type buildings on the
southern side of the site, and their extension rearwards. This will about double their size. At the
same time, we want to enclose the space with a period-appropriate facade and line the interior. The
result will be museum quality space which will both protect our collection and allow for better
displays and interpretation.

We are about to apply for a consent from SWDC. With GTLT the ground lessor, SWDC requires your
written consent to the proposed works.

We would appreciate a letter in support of this work. We can forward you a plan, should you wish.

Regards

/«.

Josgph Gillard
Deputy Chair



